
NEWS RELEASE: July 12, 2011 
 

Board of Equalization meetings begin Wednesday 
 
The Greene County Board of Equalization will hold a series of public hearings 
Wednesday, July 13, through Thursday, July 28, to hear appeals resulting from the 2010-
2011 reassessment of taxable real property. 
 
Hearings are by appointment only. The deadline to request a hearing before the Board of 
Equalization was June 20. Cases before the board have already been through the informal 
hearing process with the Greene County Assessor’s Office. Any property owner who has 
requested an appointment for a hearing but wishes to cancel is asked to call the Greene 
County Clerk’s Office at 417-868-4055. 
 
The Greene County Board of Equalization is an eight-member board of property owners 
appointed by the Greene County Commission and the City of Springfield. The board 
hears appeals resulting from new parcel assessments and property reassessments, to 
insure property values are entered on the county tax book at their true value. Additional 
information about county Boards of Equalization may be found in the Revised Missouri 
Statues, Chapter 138. 
 
For more information, call the Greene County Clerk’s Office at 417-868-4055. 
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